
Notes from the Head Teacher

This is the last Coulsdon Chronicle of the spring term. Today we say 
goodbye to Mrs Lee as she leaves to go on maternity leave. We have 
been working together for nearly nine years as Head and Deputy Head, 
moving forward with the school’s vision of a holistic, Christian and 
inclusive education for our children. Also with the focus on continuing to 
build a strong school community. And what a strong community we have 
needed to be to get through the past couple of years!

Thank you to Mrs Lee for all her hard work and dedication to Coulsdon C 
of E, she now needs to have a well earned rest as she prepares for the 
arrival of her new baby. It’s great that I’ll still see her in the school 
community over the next term before I retire.

PGL
We have had a great week at PGL with Year 6 on the Isle of Wight where 
the children have experienced many different activities including: 
archery, zip wiring, orienteering, climbing walls, campfire, Jacob’s ladder 
and the famous giant swing! Here are some of the children’s reflections 
about their week:

“I heard this quote before, ‘the difference between try and triumph is a 
little umph!’ this matches the feeling at PGL” Laura
“The activities are fun, they push you past your limits.” Faisal and Moses
“They push you past your limits but not too far that you feel 
uncomfortable.” Daisy
“The staff have been kind, supportive and encouraging” Owen
“This experience is a once in a lifetime opportunity -It’s life changing in 
so many ways.” Olivia

Attendance Champions – Autumn & Spring
1st Place: Year 3 – 95.29%

2nd Place: Year 2 – 95.24%

3rd Place: Year 1 – 94.39%

4th Place: Year 5 – 94.17%

5th Place: Year 4 – 93.87%

6th Place: Year 6 – 93.59%

7th Place: Year R – 92.74%

Reflection:

“Gratitude is the fair blossom which springs from the 
soul”

Henry ward Beecher

School Website
The school website has now been updated with the new 
photographs and a few enhancements following the 
feedback received from the recent parents’ survey. We have 
also updated the “curriculum” section. Please do have a 
browse when you get an opportunity!
Mrs Lee & Mr Deller

The children have been making their own Easter art work in 
class this week. It will be displayed in St John’s Church during 
the Easter period. 


